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MARKET ANNOUNCEMENT 
 

FIRB approval received for sale of Soprano stake 
 
 
SYDNEY, 22 February 2023 – HT&E Limited [ASX: HT1] today announced that approval has been granted 
by the Foreign Investment Review Board (FIRB) for the sale of its ~25% interest in Soprano Design Limited 
(Soprano) to Potentia Capital (Potentia). 
 
As previously announced, HT&E will receive ~$66.3 million in cash as consideration for the sale.  There are 
no further conditions to the sale.  Completion is expected to occur 31 March 2023. 
 
ENDS  
 
*** 
 

This announcement has been authorised for release by the Board of HT&E Limited. 

For further information, please contact: 

Peter Brookes, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 407 911 389, pbrookes@citadelmagnus.com 

Helen McCombie, Citadel-MAGNUS, +61 411 756 248, hmccombie@citadelmagnus.com 
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